
450th Anniversary Celebration! 
On September 17th we will celebrate our history with our Lopez Heritage Festival. Students are 
permitted to be in green and white dress, wearing shorts or jeans. Chef Dave will be serving 
beef stew and chicken quarters, reminiscent of the 16th century. The students will partake in 
crafts (family shields; stained glass) and games (jousting; archery) in the afternoon. Thanks to 
our generous Parent Teacher Organization for sponsoring this event! 
 
You are Invited to Mass 
All parents are invited to celebrate Mass on Monday, September 21 at 2:50 in the Lopez 
Chapel to pray with their children for their success and growth during the school year. (Mass is 
during study hall, so your child will not miss class.) Fr. Tom Barrett will be our celebrant. If you 
plan to join us, please RSVP Marie Gallo-Lethcoe (mgallo-lethcoe@fatherlopez.org) with the 
name of your student so that they can be excused from study hall.  
 
Canned food for Charity 
Our food drive continues as we are collect non-perishable items for Catholic Charities. Any 
donations will be gratefully accepted in Mrs. Gallo-Lethcoe’s office.  
 
 

Mission Trip Informational Meeting 
Our student mission to the Dominican Republic will take place from March 5-12, 2016. Any 
interested 10-12 graders must attend an informational meeting on Monday, October 5 at 7:00 
PM in the media center with an adult.   


